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It is hard to believe that another school year has come to an end.  Lee Elementary is using summer 
learning packets to encourage students to keep working on their skills to prepare for the 
upcoming school year.  This will help the students review skills learned this year to reduce the 
amount of “summer loss” and introduce some new skills needed for the next grade.  Students 
should complete the packet of their current grade level.  We would also challenge kindergarten 
students to read up to 500 minutes, 1st and 2nd grade to read up to 750 minutes, and 3rd grade 
students to read up to 1000 minutes throughout the summer. 
 
As a school, we appreciate the balance of family time and academic time during the summer.  
The learning packet will be assessed and recorded by next year’s teacher.  The packets are due 
September 11, 2020 and may be turned in to the classroom teacher.  Students who complete and 
turn in the packet will participate in a celebration activity to be determined. 
 
Please contact the office if you need a copy of the summer learning packet or you can go to the 
Lee Elementary website.  
 
 http://www.richmond.k12.mi.us/schools/will_l__lee_elementary/summer_learning 
 
We encourage you to check your student’s learning packets throughout the summer.  We 
appreciate your support in helping students maintain critical skills for next year and beyond. 
 
 
Have a great summer 

David Kochan 
David Kochan 
Principal 
Will L. Lee Elementary 
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